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North Deeside Road/Inchgarth Road at Pitfodels - Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944.

As a resident of Cults who lives on Ashfield Road leading to Westerton Road, I strongly support this development. There is absolutely no doubt that the current

heavy use of Westerton Road and indeed Pitfodels Station Road as through roads between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road is hazardous to motorists,

pedestrians and cyclists. It is certainly hazardous to the residents of these roads (particularly our children) and in the streets nearby which are treated as rat runs

to get to Westerton Road. This development gives everyone living and travelling in this area an excellent solution not only by providing a new fit for purpose road

link but by providing housing for the elderly and the provision of managed park land in what is currently neglected wasteland.
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